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Senator Elaine Phillips recently met with student government officers from Carle Place High

School and Middle School to discuss the importance of leadership, ethics and government.

"Our government on local, state and federal levels depend on the involvement and

contribution of young people like those in the Carle Place School District,” Senator Elaine

Phillips said. “Thank you to Principal Thomas DePaola, Superintendent David Flatley and

Erika Fallik for inviting me to meet with district’s Student Government to listen to the ideas

of our future community leaders.”  
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